
















From: Andy Bazinet  

Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2014 2:03 PM 
To: 'Batorski, John' 

Subject: RE: Naugatuck WPCA meeting follow up 

 
John –  
 
I have attached a few things: 

1. Draft Pre-treatment discharge permit from ‘99 
2. Scanned image of CGS Sec. 22a-430-3 containing the referenced permit conditions 
3. Handmarked copy of the permit – modified to reflect the process changes at the plant 
4. Water discharge approval dated 2-26-14 – basis for the process we’ve undertaken with the Naugatuck 

WPCA 
5. Water balances for the project – I would direct your attention to line 4 of page 2.  Line 4 is the expected 

flow from the facility to Oxford sewer across various ambient conditions. 
 
It may help to get on the phone and talk through some of this but I’ll wait until you have had a chance to take a 
look and you can let me know how you’d like to proceed. 
 
Thanks 
Andy Bazinet 
 

 

Andrew Bazinet 
Competitive Power Ventures, Inc. 
50 Braintree Hill Office Park 
Suite 300 
Braintree, MA 02184                         
Office: (781) 848-3611 
Cell: (508) 340-5470 
Fax: (781) 848-5804 

  
This e-mail message and any attached files are confidential and are intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) named above.  If you are not the intended recipient or you have 
received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail message and permanently delete the original message.To reply to our email administrator 
directly, send an email to admin@cpv.com 
 
From: Batorski, John [mailto:john.batorski@veolia.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2014 9:59 AM 

To: Andy Bazinet 

Subject: Naugatuck WPCA meeting follow up 

 

Good Morning, 

 

The WPCA has requested we review the permit and flow for your proposed project. Please email a copy 

with that information.  

Thank you, 

 

John Batorski 
Plant Manager - Northeast LLC 
Municipal & Commercial Business 

VEOLIA NORTH AMERICA  
 

tel +1 203 723 1433 
cell  +1 203 509 6010 

 
500 Cherry Street / Naugatuck, CT 06770 
John.Batorski@veolia.com 

www.veolianorthamerica.com 
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